February 19, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a letter of recommendation for Bryan Kay.

Bryan is working to complete his intern experience during the 2009-10 school year at Leslie Middle School.  During the fall, he started his internship with Cameron Corts, one of four and fifth grade language arts and social studies teachers.  I worked with Bryan while team teaching, math and science.

Bryan began the year helping with classroom routines and assisting with students while observing lessons.  Quickly, he began taking over responsibilities for a related arts class.  Bryan is very computer savvy and used this to incorporate a new computer program called “Study Island”. Our district ended up purchasing this program for the related arts class.  In accordance with the MSU internship, Bryan began taking other subjects including language arts and math.  Bryan was very organized in his planning. He created lessons that were conducive to the students learning.  His lessons allowed the students to interact with the subject and be able to use manipulatives for the topic that he was teaching.  The assignments in math were based on the students needs and learning level.  He used differentiated instruction to reinforce the lessons he taught.

Bryan is always willing to help out with extra duties.  He created a lesson on force and motion to present for the middle school science night.    There were about 60 students and parents in attendance that evening.  Everyone had a great deal of fun and learning.  Bryan also participated in our elementary science night and showed students how to flame test for different elements.  

Bryan’s quiet demeanor allows students to relate well to him. Students feel comfortable enough to share difficulties they are having in class work as well as circumstances that are occurring at home.  In conclusion, I think that Bryan would be an asset to any school’s faculty.
Sincerely,

Mrs. Maiville

Leslie Middle School Teacher

